
Guten tag, hola, dobri dan, konnichiwa, hallo, 
namaste, sawubona, kia ora, greetings to everyone, 

What a lovely week we have all had at school.  
Classes are back underway with their programmes 
and teachers are beginning to carry out their mid-
year assessments.  As shared earlier, reports will be 
emailed home in week one of term 3.  Three way 
conferences will be in week 2.  Details for booking 
a conference will be sent out in the coming weeks. 

Thanks everyone for your cooperation with dropping 
off and picking up your children at the gate. Your 
children are doing an amazing job of organising 
themselves when they get to class in the morning 
and after school. 

It looks as though we could be at Alert Level 2 for 
some time and thank you for your support during 
this time.

A reminder that this term is a 12 week term. The last 
day of this term is July 3rd. Term 3 starts on July 20.  

Dr Sarah Brown
Principal

Phone: 09 407 8414 press 1 for absences
 press 2 for bus change or to send a message to your child 

Absence txt: 0211242836 text only
admin@kkps.school.nz

Empowering today, 
nurturing the future

school vision

29th May 2020

Sensory Room
We are proud to have a wonderfully resourced and well used Sensory room at KKPS now.
This room is a place where children can go to have some calm down and/or quiet time. The room is used during class time 

when needed and is also available for children at break 
times. During break times a Teacher Aide is stationed in 
the room to ensure safety and care.
We would like to say a big thank-you to our wonderful 
school PTA group, who have enabled this room to be 
established. We had hoped to have a Sensory Room 
opening celebration, however we went into lockdown 
and this never eventuated!  If you would like to know 
more about our Sensory Room please let me know, I am 
happy to explain how we use the space and what for.

- Kerry Maxwell - DP, SENCO

Te kōrero mō tēnei wā.

Awhi mai awhi atu  -   Embrace / support one another

Tātou tātou e!  -  We are one together

Kia kaha ki te kōrero Māori (Give our Māori language a go). 
Kia pai tō koutou wiki (you all have an awesome week!) 



Upload your acts to FLIPGRID– link https://flipgrid.com/24b05bb9 

Please ensure your music choices/acts are suitable for a whole 
school audience. 

Mon 1st June
Queen’s Birthday Holiday

Fri July 3rd
Last day Term 2

July 20th
Term 3 Begins

Sushi Gallery deliver lunches on 
Thursday. The mini sushi are still 
only $1 each. Please enter child’s 
name, room and that you would 
like order delivered to KKPS. Visit 
www.sushigallerykerikeri.com

We are delighted to inform you that Kerikeri 
Primary School will be participating again in 
the world-renowned ICAS Assessments again 
this year. ICAS is developed by UNSW Global, 
a wholly owned subsidiary of the University 
of New South Wales, with over 35 years’ 
experience in educational assessments.

Online tests are $18 and all payments must be 
paid by June 20th. Payments and permission 
can be made through kindo click here 
Partnering with UNSW Global, we are proud to 
offer our students the ICAS Assessments and 
look forward to some fantastic results later in 
the year.

ICAS for years 3 to 6

Skull BeanieRoll Over Beanie

$10.50 For Beanie with KKPS Logo embroidered onto the front 
$19.00 For Beanie with KKPS Logo embroidered onto the front
/ Childs name embroidered onto the back.

DD Gold ltd

The Board has approved these items as part of the 
KKPS uniform. Beanies will be available from DD Gold 
if you would like your child to wear a hat during cold 
periods, pre-orders are being taken now.

Please phone 094071527 or email logo@ddgold.co.nz $10.50
or $19 with name embroidered on the back

Winter Uniform 

Fri June 19th
Rōpu Day 

DD Gold have stocks or our KKPS Rōpu Tee shirts 
if you would like this optional uniform item.

http://www.sushigallerykerikeri.com
https://www.kerikeriprimary.school.nz/shop/
mailto:logo%40ddgold.co.nz?subject=KKPS%20Beanie


Class of the fortnight Room 22
Room 22 has had an incredible start back at school. 
We have enjoyed being back together and had LOTS 
to catch up on! Although we achieved some great 
work and had fun during our online learning, it is 
lovely to see our friends face to face again.
We have begun our learning around fair tests in 
science and are exploring different factors that have 
an effect on the rusting process.

Our experiments are now set up and we wanted to 
share some pictures with you. Some of our trials 
have already begun to rust! 




